
Change of Identification Request Letter 

Date: 2016-1-29

Federal Communications Commission 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID: UL9 WDAP8350 as 

established for a currently approved device. This application by International 

Communications Corporation Inc., will establishes a new FCC ID under own grantee 

code for purpose of marketing. The original grant to Digital China Networks (Beijing) 

Limited, FCC ID: 2ABKCDCWL-7962OT, granted on 11/21/2015, will remains in effect. 

An authorization letter by Digital China Networks (Beijing) Limited is attached. 

The equipment is electrically identical. The original test results are applicable and 

representative of this changed device.  

External photographs are included in the application 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

Signatory 

Name  Tom Shih 

Position Product Manager 

Company Name PLANET Technology Corporation 

Address 
10F., No.96, Minquan Rd., Xindian Dist., New Taipei City 231, 

Taiwan

Tel / Fax +886-2-2219-9518/+886-2-2219-9528 

E-Mail  sales@planet.com.tw 
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